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Thank you for interest in and applying for a scholarship. Here is our timeline for your information and records.  
 
The NVHEF proudly gives scholarships to students who have an intention of practicing in Northern California. We 
give preference to any student who has graduated from a high school in the following counties: 

Butte, Colusa, Del Norte, Glenn, Humboldt, Lassen, Modoc, Plumas, Shasta, Siskiyou, Sutter, Tehama, 
Trinity, Yolo, Yuba.  
 

Applications Available – January 2024, via our website www.NVHEF.org 
 

All Applications and Supporting Documents, including reference letters, 
must be received by mail or via online application 

by May 1, 2024.  
Postmarks and hand delivered applications are not acceptable. 

 
Applicant interviews will be scheduled for a week in May 2024, yet to be determined.  
 
If you have any questions on the application, please contact us via email to contact@nvhef.org.  
 
Checks for the scholarships are mailed: 
If scholarship granted is $1,500.00 or less, one check will be sent.  
If scholarship granted is $1,501.00 or more, checks are mailed each semester.  
 
If selected, you will need to submit your grades and your class schedule for the next semester to receive 
scholarship money for the school year 2024-2025 by September 30, 2024.  
 
If you have not submitted your paperwork by this date, you will no longer be entitled to your scholarship money. 
We recommend submitting your information by September 1, 2024 for the first installment of checks. You can 
submit your paperwork to our mailing address or via email to contact@nvhef.org.  
 
For the scholarship checks that are mailed each semester, you will need to submit your mid-semester grades prior 
to receiving the second check.  
 


